


                   

                      

                      

                  

                    

                    

                      

                    

                

                     

            

                    

                    

                  

                  

                   

                    

                     

                      

              

                  

                 

                   

                     

                     

                     

                   

                    

                      

                     

                      

                   

                     

                    

                  

                     

           

           
        
          
            
           

 





From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Categories: 

r 

Heather Verriet 

July 28, 2020 9:52 AM 

Clerks; Mayor 
Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 22, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14182 

- Rez. #17-10004 4330 Maywood Street

High 

Blue Category 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account 

password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

Laurel Heather Verriet 

303 - 6630 McKay Avenue 

Burnaby, BC V5H 2X2 

July 28, 2020 

Rez Ref# 
1·1- f rm-v t/ 

1tll 1� 
Bylaw# ___ _ 

RE: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 22, 2020 - Bylaw No. 141182 

Rez. # 17-10004, 4330 Maywood Street Applicant: Kirpal Properties Ltd. 

Dear Mayor Mike Hurley and Burnaby City Council 

I have lived and paid taxes in this city for approximately 15 years. I am writing to you concerning this 
building which is directly behind me. I do not feel that it is appropriate at this point in time to remove 
any rental properties due to the current rental crisis. 

I believe the people of Burnaby made their feelings clear on the matter of protecting our current rental 
properties when we voted out the last mayor whose habit of tearing down over 25 rental buildings in 
Burnaby city alone led to the current lower mainlan

1
tal crisis and homelessness across our cities. 
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